Sophia Sr. Sec. School

New Railway Colony, KOTA |n. - 324002
Phone: 0744 - 2465710
E-mail : sophianrckj@yahoo.in

July 14, 2025

Dear Parents
Greetings from Sophia!

As per the directives of district collector’s office in view of water logging due to
heavy rains, the school will remain closed Tuesday (15/07/2025).

Regards

incips!
SophiaSr.SecondarySchool

NewRailwayColony
Kota-324002(Raj.)




